Women and girls across Africa, Asia
and the Middle East to benefit from a
new UK higher education programme

Deputy Foreign Secretary, Andrew Mitchell, announces an ambitious £45 million
higher education programme at the Education World Forum to deliver a better
future for young people, particularly women and girls.
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